
 

 
2020 Holiday Tour 

Socially-Distant Santa                      

Photo Procedures 

We appreciate your cooperation with these 
procedures designed to keep all visitors safe.  

 

We want all children to have the opportunity to visit with Santa 
so please be respectful of the time and remember the other 

people in line behind you.  

 

• Santa will greet visitors from behind the gate on the Log Cabin 
porch. 

 

• Visitors are not allowed on the cabin porch. 

 

• Children age 5 and over must wear a mask when speaking with 
Santa and stand in the designated spot to maintain the required 
social distance. 

 

• When it is time for the Santa photo, children will face away from 
Santa for the photo.  

 

• Photos must be limited to 10 people or less -- all from the same 
family/group. 

 

• The photographer must wear a mask and also stand in the 
designated photography spot. 

 


